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December 3, 2019
 
To:         BOURNS COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
 

COLLEGE OF NATURAL & AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR
 

CAMPUS ACCREDITATION LIAISON OFFICER
 

STUDENT AFFAIRS MARKETING & COMMUNICATIONS
 
 
Good Afternoon,
 
The Riverside Division of the Academic Senate voted to approve the attached proposal for the
Undergraduate Major in Data Science during the December 3, 2019 divisional meeting.
 
Best,
__________________________
Cherysa Cortez
Executive Director, Academic Senate
University Office Building 221
951.827.6154|   cherysac@ucr.edu 
U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  C A L I F O R N I A  R I V E R S I D E
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged
information for the use of the designated recipients named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
Academic Senate Office immediately by telephone at (951) 827-6154 or email at cherysa.cortez<at>ucr.edu and
permanently delete all copies of this communication and any attachments.
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